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The Bush Administration (after abandoning the ABM Treaty that outlawed missile         
defenses) plans to deploy missile defense interceptors before the next election as the 
next step toward controlling and dominating space.  Fifteen interceptors (that have yet 
to be proven effective) will be put into the ground at Ft. Greely, Alaska and Vandenberg 
AFB, California.  We oppose the development of the proposed “shield” from behind 
which pre-emptive strikes can be launched. Help build support for a U.N. sponsored ban 
on weapons in space.  Contact us for educational materials, videos, action packets, and 
speaker lists for use in organizing local events to promote the peaceful uses of space.

This week of local events is being co-sponsored by:
Women’s International League for Peace & Freedom   (www.wilpf.org)
Global Network Against Weapons & Nuclear Power in Space   (www.space4peace.org)
                                                                                                                                         (207) 729-0517


